
Week of 6th July 2020 

Dear Team Class 3, 

Hello! Hope you’ve all had a good week. I have been up to a few things here 
and there… take care, miss you all and big monster hugs! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Playing board games.  

‘Quadrillion’ is a good one if you 
like problem solving! 

Making lemonade  -  refreshing! 

Enjoying the sunshine and playing 
with Lego outside. 
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Taking photos of bees on the 
lavender. 

Yorkshire puddings and Sunday 
luncn  -  yummy! 

Making my art nature frame. I 
chose a turtle to link it with our 

theme of ‘Under the Sea’! 
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